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Term dates 

2022/2023 

Closed: Inset Day 3 January 2023 

Opens: 4 January 2023 

Closes: 10 February 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 20 February 2023 

Opens: 21 February 2023 

Closes: 31 March 2023 

Opens: 11 April 2023 

Closed: May Day 1 May 2023 

Closed: Extra Bank Holiday 8 May 2023 

Closes: 26 May 2023 

Opens: 5 June 2023 

Closes: 21 July 2023 

2023/2024 

Closed: Inset Day 1 September 2023 

Opens: 4 September 2023 

Closes: 20 October 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 6 November 2023 

Opens: 7 November 2023 

Closes: 22 December 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 8 January 2024 

Opens: 9 January 2024 

Closes: 9 February 2024 

Opens: 19 February 2024 

Closes: 28 March 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 8 April 2024 

Opens: 9 April 2024 

Closed: May Day 6 May 2024 

Closes: 24 May 2024 

Opens: 3 June 2024 

Closes: 19 July 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 22 July 2024 

Attendance 

    W/C  12/12/22 

1st Attenborough 
class 99.17% 

 2nd Hawking class 

97.52% 

3rd Moore class 

95.85% 

4th Adams class 

95.56% 

5th Brontë class 

88.33% 

Well done 

Attenborough Class! 

Parents should call the 
office on 01422 831971 
to report a pupil absent. 
This should be done on 
the 1st day of absence 

and all subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy St Peter’s 

Christmas Cracker 

Awards 

Attenborough class - Hunter S - for developing an 
excellent attitude to learning and becoming more and 
more confident with his learning each and everyday. 
Well done Hunter, we are so proud!! 

 

Moore class - Lylah-Rae T - because she is a general 
superstar and her confidence has really improved! 

 

Hawking class - Ellie-Mae F - for trying exceptionally 
hard with her reading. She is becoming increasingly 
fluent and is able to sound out some really tricky 
words using her phonics skills! Well done!  

 

Brontë class - Casey H - Casey always pushes herself 
and tries her hardest in every lesson, showing great 
perseverance and resilience. She is also a great role 
model to others as she is always polite and respectful 
to everyone. Well done Casey! 

 

Adams class - Isaac W - for giving 100% in all lessons, 
having an excellent attitude to learning and being 
resilient (especially in maths). 

Trinity Academy St. Peter’s 

9 St Peter’s Avenue, Sowerby 
Bridge, Halifax, HX6 1HB 

PE Dates  

Monday - Hawking class 

& Year 4 Swimming 

Tuesday - Attenborough 

class 

Wednesday - Adams 

class 

Thursday - Brontë class 

Friday - Moore class 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER  
 

Moore class - Emelia B 

 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER 
 

Hawking class - Kenley 
D 

Brontë class - JJ R 
Adams class - Katie B 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        
Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 



  

  

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Look how much fun we had whilst eating our Christmas 

Dinner on Wednesday!  

The children thoroughly enjoyed all of their food. They also pulled a  festive cracker or two 

with their friends, and they got to wear their party hats and tell each other all of their funny jokes!  

Christmas Church Service 

Our Christmas Church service was held this year in our school hall. The children 

adapted really well to this last minute change, and we want to thank all parents/

carers and families for joining us to celebrate!  

We hope you enjoyed the service; the children worked really hard practising 

their readings and songs. What a nice way to celebrate our last week at school 

before the Christmas holidays! 

Everyone loves a Nativity! 

The children in Attenborough and Moore class performed their 
Nativity 'Everyone loves a baby' to a variety of audiences this week.  

They were confident, enthusiastic and beautifully behaved 
throughout.  

They worked very hard on their performance and their efforts paid off. 
They put on a fantastic show, had lots of fun and made each and every 
one of our TASP family proud.  

Well done and Merry Christmas!  

We want to wish all of our children and their families a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year! 

PTFG Hamper Winners 

Well done to the winners of the PTFG Christmas 

Hamper Raffle! Thank you for all of your 

generous donations! 

 Green Hamper - Luishon H 

 Red Hamper - Sean Wray  

 Yellow/Gold Hamper - Maddison W 

Wraparound Care Consultation 

Thank you to all parents/carers who completed 

our survey about our wraparound care facilities.  

We are still looking into the times of the clubs. 

However, due to demand, we have decided that 

we will start to offer OOSH on a Monday after 

school. This will be from w/c 9 

January 2023. #YouSaidWeListened 



  

  

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

After School Clubs 

• Girls Football Club - Mondays 3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

• Young Voices Choir - Thursday 3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

• Football Club with Halifax Town - Friday 3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

• Year 6 Achieve - Wednesday 3:20pm—4:20pm 

• Drama club - Tuesday 3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

We are actively looking at putting on additional clubs. If you know of anyone that would be 
able to offer an after school club please contact the school office.  

Additional clubs or any changes will be communicated as they are arranged. 

Key Dates 

• 25 January to 1 February - Scholastic Book Fair 

• 3 February - Young Voices Concert 

• 22 February - Height & Weight measurements (Reception & Y6 only) 

Additional details will be shared closer to the events. Any further key dates will be 

shared as they arise. 

Reminder 

School Dinners - 
Week 2 

w/c 02/01 

Disco Fever! 

On Thursday the PTFG threw our children a Christmas School Disco to 

celebrate the end of term and the festive season.  

We had disco lights, music, dancing, party games and food! We had 

almost a full house, so the party atmosphere was definitely there. All 

of the children had so much fun!  

Thank you to all PTFG members and staff who helped on the night. 

Christmas Fair 

Thank you to all parents/carers who were able to join us at St Peter’s Church for the 

Christmas Fair. 

We had lots of goodies to sell that the children had handmade in class. From sweet 

cones to snowmen biscuits, they all went down a treat! 

Thank you Reindeer Recruits! 

Thank you to all parents, carers, family and 

friends who sponsored our children to 

complete this year’s Reindeer Run! A big well 

done to all of the children too for taking part and raising lots of 

money! We raised a massive £389.50 for Overgate Hospice! 

Attendance Winners 

This terms overall attendance winners are: 

Attenborough Class! 

Congratulations and keep up the 

good work! 


